
MEMORANDUM 

To: File No. S7-32-10  

From: Rajal B. Patel, Senior Special Counsel, Office of Derivatives Policy, Division of 
Trading and Markets  

Re: Meeting with representatives from the Managed Funds Association (MFA) 

On Monday, November 28, 2022, Haoxiang Zhu, Carol McGee, John Guidroz, Rajal 
Patel, Richard Mo, Pam Carmody, and Laura Compton (staff in the Division of Trading and 
Markets), and Jessica Wachter, Juan Echeverri, and Jovan Stojkovic (staff in the Division of 
Economic and Risk Analysis) held a conference call with Matthew Daigler and Joey Schwartz of 
the Managed Funds Association; Darcy Bradbury of D. E. Shaw Group; Scott Hendler of Viking 
Global Investors; Ajay Salhotra of PDT Partners; Matt Lillvis of Millennium Management; and 
Aaron Friedman of Citadel. The general topic discussed was the Commission’s proposed rule 
Position Reporting of Large Security-Based Swap Positions. 


